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COVID TESTS/MASKS 

The Town will be receiving COVID 

Test Kits and N95 Masks through 

Health Canada and the Canadian Red 

Cross to provide to residents free of 

charge.  Our supply will be limited so 

these are for residents who do not 

have access to tests through other 

organizations (i.e. school, seniors 

groups).   We will be offering one box 

of tests (5 tests per box) per resident 

– please call the office at 635-5232 to 

reserve your box.   

STUDENT EMPLOYMENT 

Council has received notification of 

approval for three student positions 

and is waiting for further word on 

other positions applied for.  Any stu-

dents seeking summer employment 

with the Town of Reidville please 

have your resume submitted to 

the town office no later than 

June 13th at 3 p.m. Please Note 

that preference will be given to appli-

cants going to post secondary school 

in the fall.  All applicants may not be 

called for an interview. The chosen 

candidates will be notified of date 

and time of interview. Resumes can 
be dropped off at the office, sent to 

the above address, faxed to 635-

4498 or emailed to: 

townofreidville@nf.aibn.com.  

 
Qualifications for these positions 

are: 

 
-Must be between the ages of 15 to 

30 years of age 

 

-Canadian Citizen 

 
-Intending to return to school in the 

fall. 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY: 

Due to the increase in pricing on all 

alcoholic beverages we have no choice 

but to increase drink prices at the 

Community Hall.  Beer and regular 

single drinks will increase from $3.00 

to $3.75. Specialty beer and coolers 

will increase from $4.25 to $5.00.  

OFFICE CLOSURE 

The town requires some excavating 

work for the season. This work will 

include ditch cleanup, curb stop re-

placements, new water hookups etc. 

Instead of requesting bids for every 

job, we are asking for interested indi-

viduals to bid for the remainder of 

2022. Please place a bid in a sealed 

envelope and submit to the town by 

2:00 pm, Friday, May 20, 2022.   The 

lowest qualifying bid will be accepted. 

If you have any questions, please call 

the town office during regular busi-

ness hours. 

DRINK PRICING 

 

The office will be closed on Monday, 

May 23, 2022, in observance of Vic-

toria Day. Sorry for any inconven-

ience. 

CALL FOR BIDS 

http://reidvillenl.ca
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EMERGENCY NUMBERS: 

 
 

 Doctor on Call…..800-261-0741 

Fire Alarm.............635-5600 
RCMP.....................635-2173 

Ambulance.............635-3020 

NF Power...1-800-474- 5711 

Council Office........635-5232 

Fax: ....................... 635-4498 
  

SPRING CLEANUP 

 

It’s that time of year again when we all 

like to get our properties ready for 

summer. The town’s annual spring 

clean up will take place on Saturday, 
May 15th beginning at 8:00 a.m. This 

will be a one day event....all items will 

be picked up during that day by the 

town garbage truck. All items for clean 

up are to be placed to the edge of your 

property by 8 a.m. Please put metals 

and wood in separate piles as they 

have to go to different locations.  NO 

BAGS…anything that can be bagged 

can go out for regular garbage. 

 

Items approved for cleanup: 

Metals 
Wood/brush cut into 4 foot length 

and bundled 

Small household furniture 

E-Waste (television, computer, etc) 

Stove, Fridge, etc. 

Small car parts 
Boxes not weighing more than 20 

pounds. 

 

Items NOT approved: 

Paint cans  

Tires (drop off to any garage) 

Hazardous Waste 

Loose debris 

Oil tanks, propane tanks 
House/Shed renovation or demoli-

tion materials 
Wood/trees or branches more 

than 4 feet not bundled 
No regular household garbage/

recyclables to be picked up 

during cleanup 

 
If you have any questions about some-

thing that is not on the list call the 

town office for clarification. 

CANADA DAY/

REIDVILLE DAY 

On July 1st we will be having a big 

celebration! There will be our tradi-

tional Canada Day events such as kids 

games, bingo, cake, hamburgers and 

hotdogs, etc, but we will be adding to 

it! We will be having Jiggs Supper, 

adult games (washers, croquet), en-

tertainment, bonfire, beer tent, local 

vendors, etc. More information will 

follow in the next few weeks!!!! 

 
Anyone interested in a vendor table 

please call the office. 

There have been many complaints 

of horse droppings on the side of 

the road and in people’s driveways 

already this season. Please respect 

people’s property and people who 

walk. If this continues we will have 

to take action which could result in 

horses not being permitted in cer-

tain areas of town.  

 
There has also been reports of 

people allowing their dogs to wan-

der onto neighbors property to do 

their business. PLEASE keep 

your dog on your own prop-

erty!! This is very disrespectful and 

unfair to your neighbors. 

DOG/HORSE DROPPINGS 

GREETINGS!!! 

The town of Reidville council and staff 

would like to send out Birthday and 

Anniversary greetings to anyone cele-

brating this month!!!! We hope you 

have a fantastic day with well wishes 

for many more!! 


